
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Dale Tech, Acting Director of Public Works 

 

FROM:  Karl Merbach, Superintendent 

 

CC:  Cassie Furchner, PW Compliance Specialist,  

  Jeff Barber, Landfill Supervisor   

 

SUBJECT:  Bid Award Recommendation-Cell 13, 14, & 17 GCCS Expansion 

  

DATE:  April 12, 2017 

 

After reviewing the bids submitted for the Cell 13, 014, & 17 GCCS (Landfill Gas) Expansion 

project, Project #16-2370, the staff of the Rapid City Solid Waste Division recommends for 

Council approval the following project.  

 

Approve award for Cell 13, 14, & 17 GCCS Expansion, Project No. 16-2370 to DOT 

Energy, the lowest responsible bidder, for their bid opened on Tuesday, April 11, 2017 of 

$725,100.00 

 

SUPPORTING INFORMATION- LANDFILL GAS EXPANSION PROJECT 
 

Five bids received: 

Vendor Addendums 

Received 

Total Bid  

 

DOT Energy Yes $725,100.00 

Landfill Drilling & Piping Yes $788,435.75 

Quinn Construction Yes $916,370.00 

SES Field Services Yes $1,129,912.00 

Tri Con Works, LLC Yes $757,435.00 

  

 

Staff Recommendation: 

Staff recommends to award the bid DOT Energy, Bethlehem, Georgia for their low qualified bid 

of $725,100.00.  DOT Energy was award and completed the previous landfill gas expansion on 
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12 automated garbage truck award justification 

Cell 12 back in 2014. The low bid was significantly under the engineer’s estimate of 

$983,800.00. 

 

Solid Waste staff is available to answer any and all questions regarding these recommendations.   


